
 

Middleton Cup v Bedfordshire on Saturday 10
th

 July 

 

Well done and congratulations to our Middelton Cup squad who today beat Beds by 17 

shots. The green was difficult with a difference of 2 to 3 yards of pace from one end to 

the other, tricky lines and incredibly bumpy but our guys outshone Beds. At 17 ends 

across the green we were 11 shots down but won by 17 shots picking up 28 shots in the 

last 24 ends. We now go on to play Cambridgeshire on the 24th of July, venue yet to be 

arranged.  

 

 

Phil Clewes-Garner 


